



www.thecedarsacademy.org.uk

Executive Principal: Mrs Laura Sanchez Associate Principal: Dr Maher Rashid

Our ref: LS/MSR/kjb

December 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

As we approach the end of term we would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support of Cedars Academy.

It has been such a busy start to the academic year; Year 7 are now an embedded part of our community and our Year 11 have almost completed their full mock examinations.

Our other year groups have been working extremely hard on end of term assessments, and we are looking forward to the festivities at the Academy next week; including our Christmas Showcase (7.00pm on Tuesday 18 December in the Palmer Tomkinson Centre).

This year our pupils have generously donated to shoe boxes for The Y to support young homeless people at Christmas with gifts.

This term has seen us on a television broadcast to hundreds of schools for a live filmed career event, the Brilliant Club visiting Universities, a huge variety of different motivational speakers coming to talk to all our different year groups; and now we conclude with Christmas Jumper Day on Thursday 20 December; a non-uniform day. Please remind your child that they need to have their lanyard and ID card with them so that they may purchase food.

Arrangements for Friday 21 December are as follows:

Normal school day begins; school closes at 12.25pm and buses have been arranged for this time. Pupils are not required to wear uniform as we celebrate the festivities.

Pupils in receipt of Free School Meals will have the opportunity to purchase their lunch at break.

We hope that you and your families enjoy a peaceful holiday.

With Kind Regards

[aurilanouer

Laura Sanchez **Executive Principal**  Maher Rashid Associate Principal

Maher Ras hat

